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World Stamp Show-NY Newsletter 1 Released 
 
 
World Stamp Show-NY 2016 is pleased to announce that its first newsletter has 
just been made available on its web site for show visitors and others interested in 
the international exhibition taking place May 28-June 4, 2016 at the Jacob Javits 
Convention Center in New York City. 
 
The five page document issued 33 months before the show opens has four 
articles, including a welcome message from exhibition President Wade Saadi, 
details of Liberty Club membership support, booth participation at Stampshow 
and a “Meet the Team” section introducing the public to many of the volunteer 
leaders working on various aspects of the show. 
 
WSS-NY 2016 Executive Director Pat Moeser reports, “This is the first of many 
newsletters expected to be released quarterly right up to the time we open the 
doors to this country’s once-a-decade extravaganza.  These all-digital updates 
will eventually cover every aspect of the show and provide a lasting legacy of 
how it all came about.” 
 
The timing of Newsletter 1 coincides with the annual APS Stampshow taking 
place August 8-11 at the Wisconsin Center in Milwaukee, Wisconsin.  The public 
is invited to an hour long gathering taking place that Saturday at noon in room 
202-D for a presentation and open forum about the exhibition given by the show 
leadership.  Join various team members at the NY2016 booth on the show floor 
throughout the four day event. 
 
Download Newsletter 1 and see additional exhibition details on the WSS-NY 
2016 web site at http://www.ny2016.org.   
 
 
 
  
 
 


